
McLaren Manufactures Rubber Tracks for the vintage Cushman 
Trackster

Got a Trackster?
 

Back in the 70s Cushman Motors, at the time a division of the Outboard Marine 
Corporation, came up with a versatile vehicle, called the Trackster. It turned out 
to be a great engineering concept and sales of the machine went well.
 
Even though the Trackster was discontinued long time ago, there are still many 
enthusiasts who continue to enjoy the exciting ride of this ATV pioneer. 
Unfortunately, parts are not always easy to find. The good news is that the 
rubber tracks are still available from McLaren Industries.
 
Call McLaren at 1-800-836-0040 for a quote on Cushman Trackster rubber 
tracks, skid steer tires, or fill out your quote request.
 

* Courtesy of the Nebraska State Historical Society 
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https://www.mclarenindustries.com/us/en/solid-cushion-tire/skid-steer-tires/4/
https://www.mclarenindustries.com/us/en/request-a-quote/

